
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To Y6 pupils 

 

Before I came to St. Augustine’s, I felt nervous. My main worry was 

that I would get lost but I was just overthinking things, as soon as I got 

here, I quickly got used to where everything was. I was also worried I 

wouldn't be able to understand the work but I have managed really 

well.  

I was excited to make new friends though and I have made lots of 

those.  

All of the older kids helped to show us all around and we were took on 

a tour on the first day. On the first day, we went to our forms and met 

lots of new people.  

It gets easier.  

There are lots of after school clubs: netball; rugby; gym; choir etc. 

 It is a big change from primary school but everyone there is here to 

help you. Don’t worry too much!  

 

Amelia Hunter. 


